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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

FUNDRAISING 

Thank you for your support this week with Diabetes Day, Children in Need and the Christmas Fair. We raised over 

£312 for Diabetes UK. Next Friday is another Christmas Fair event-bring a bottle to school this time! Glass bottles 

and alcohol need to be dropped off at the school office and all other bottles can be brought into school on Friday 

morning. Again thanks in advance for your support.   

 

CHRISTMAS IS COMING 

After a mild first half to the month of November we now seem to be going through monsoon like conditions and 

the forecast doesn't seem to be changing too much in the coming days and weeks! Thankfully, it will be            

December before we know it with the Christmas Fair on Friday 2nd December and other events planned for the 

penultimate week of the autumn term. Year 1 and 2 will be performing a Nativity this year with Year 2 taking on 

the acting and speaking parts and Year 1 leading the singing. Reception will perform their own ‘mini’ nativity 

with a variety of Christmas songs that all children can be involved in with some speaking parts included. Finally 

KS2 will perform an outdoor Christmas Carol Concert after the positive feedback from last years event. The dates 

are as follows Times may be subject to slight change.  

 

Monday 12th December 2pm  Year 1/2 Nativity   Year 1 families invited 

Tuesday 13th December 2:45pm KS2 Carols    Year 3/4 families invited 

Wednesday 14th December 2.45pm KS2 Carols    Year 5/6 families invited 

Thursday 15th December 2pm  Year 1/2 Nativity   Year 2 families invited 

Friday 16th December 9.15am  Reception Christmas Songs Reception families invited 

 

             More news on the next page 

Friday 4th– Thursday 10th November  

Classes of the Week: R/KS1: 2JC    KS2: 5G                

House of the Week: Wolves                                         

Pupil of the Week: Violet M / Madison S 

14th-18th November 

KT  Leo M  KP Thomas B  RQ Theo T   RS Corey C            

1C Ziah S   1H Harrison M 2JC Him W  2CS Noah E-T       

3B Freddie M 3C Emmie R   4C Theo M 4W Alec M                 

5G Henry B   5SR Max S  6HT Madison S 6M Fletcher K  

Pen License                                         

None this week  

14th-17th November 

Rec 83% Year 1 93% Year 2 96% Year 3 95% 

Year 4 96% Year 5 97% Year 6 89%                              

Star Bonds and Moorfield Tables 

Tables - 4C Rako J, Katie M, Parisa S, Mabel K, Aaron 

J, Sophia H, Matthew F, Harriett D, Maxwell C, Ria C 

4W Joseph H, Luke F, Hugo E, Phoebe C, Andrew M, 

Alice A, Ted M, Henry N, Jack R       

Headteacher Award 

R/KS1: Anabelle R Compassion                                       

KS2: Peyton H Rule of Law 



YEAR 3 STONE AGE DAY 

On Monday, Year 3 took part in a Stone Age Day outside as part of our History 

topic.  

The children were all absolutely brilliant and they loved the day. They were really 

lucky with the weather too. They made great use of our outdoor school grounds. 

The whole Year 3 team and Mr Swire and Mrs Elder were fantastic too.   

They cooked on an open fire , made Stone Age dwellings, followed instructions 

to make Woolly Mammoths, took part in drama and music and made natural  

jewellery.  

We made some fantastic memories and also deepened our understanding of The 

Stone Age. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

More news on the next page 



 

 WORLD CUP 2022 

The World Cup starts this weekend and England are playing Iran on Monday          

afternoon. We appreciate many children will want to watch this in school so we    

intend to show the game for those who would like to watch.  

 

PARKING 

Unfortunately we continue to have problems with parking outside school and in  

particular parking on the single yellow lines outside both the KS1 and KS2 gates. 

Some cars are also parked illegally very close to the school crossing patrol. Parking 

on the road and pavement outside the school increases the risk of an accident as 

on coming traffic has to maneuver around parked cars. Those parking on the   

pavement are restricting the space for pedestrians and in particular people with 

pushchairs and double buggies. If driving to drop off and pick up your child is your 

only option then please park well away from school. Thank you for your support to 

keep our school community as safe as possible.   

 

If any of our school community would like to inform Stockport Council of any     

concerns regarding parking then please follow this link  

https://www.stockport.gov.uk/start/request-a-parking-enforcement  

 

AND FINALLY 

We will be saying goodbye to Mrs Taylor and Mrs Whittam at the end of term as 

they move on to new adventures. I’m sure you’ll join me in thanking them both for 

their contributions to Moorfield over a number of years. We wish them all the best! 

 

Have a lovely weekend.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 



 



Inspiring Creative Learners for Exciting Futures 

www.moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 



January Holiday Camps 
         &                   
  
Our very popular holiday camps have so much to offer this upcoming holiday to keep your      
children active. We offer a wide range of activities including football, tennis, dodgeball, basketball 
and even some themed games and arts & crafts. 
  
Tuesday 3rd January to Thursday 5th January 2023: 
Hazel Grove Sports Centre 
https://forms.gle/ZtH8wNdEY3favh8n6 
 
St Ambrose Primary School, Stockport 
https://forms.gle/JpaXZfhRhu6iTHtB9 
  
                                     
 
- Keep your children active and engaged in structured activities 
- Early drop off and late pick up 
- Sibling discount 
- Make payment using childcare vouchers or tax free childcare. 
   
If you have any questions or queries please feel free to contact us: 
07891205763 
 info@uksportscoaching.co.uk  

https://forms.gle/ZtH8wNdEY3favh8n6?fbclid=IwAR1GXNSMjNP4yfplHJ2Ev6Y8S-RpPryohvP5it6uRAhBpV8Q0JbtPsZBrEs
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2FJpaXZfhRhu6iTHtB9%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR23LdUrMNX3HwfO6oHkeo92nqIRLQcNxDNrsrmh0NZz2_JOom3HWGB2ARA&h=AT0J_Dwwft8LqeTExvEPPh3ZxDGSRv9XR_7BsabG9RgeRUfo20Uw2tQ5wYE2tY_aWIiiCivawAR1tIeyBpzmtxKwm4p-dVNYUJ6om_gZ0e8yb
mailto:info@uksportscoaching.co.uk

